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MADISON COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

125 West North Street  Post Office Box 608
Canton, Mississippi 39046
April 12,2013 601-855-5500 o Fa§s1mlle 601-855-5759
www.madison-co.com

Madison Heights Canton, L.P., d/b/a Northwest Villa
c/o Intervest GP 12, LLC; General Partner
Mississippi Housing, LLC; Developer
P. O.Box 2118
Madison, MS 39130-2118

Re:  Northwest Villa
Rehabilitation of an eighty (80) unit multi-family development to be located in Madison
County

Gentlemen:

We are aware that you are applying for housing tax credits in order to acquire and rehabilitate the
above-mentioned development.

Madison County does not currently have a community revitalization plan. However, Madison
County is in favor of this proposal and we support the Developer’s plan to acquire and rehabilitate
an eighty (80) unit multi-family development in our community. We have identified a need for
affordable housing within Madison County, and your proposal supports our vision for future growth
and expansion by offering to provide decent and safe rental housing in our community.

We appreciate your interest in Madison County and fully support your proposal.
Yours very truly,

Y Vo

Paul Griffin
Madison County Board of Supervisors District Five

John Bell Crosby, District One Gerald Steen, District Three Paul Griffin, District Five
Ronny Lott, District Two Karl M. Banks. Sr., District Four Arthur Johnston, Chancery Clerk
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We appreciate your interest in Madison County and fully support your proposal.

Yours very truly,

Gerald Steen
President
Madison County Board of Supervisors

John Bell Crosby, District One Gerald Steen. District Three Paul Griffin, District Five
Ronny Lott, District Two Karl M. Banks, Sr.. District Four Arthur Johnston, Chancery Clerk



